
   
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Cancellation of Flamingo Ai Investor Webinar 7th February 

2019 

 
SYDNEY, 4th February 2019, Flamingo AI Limited (“Flamingo” or “the Company”) (ASX: FGO) wishes to 
advise the cancellation of the quarterly investor webinar scheduled for Thursday, 7th February 2019 at 
4.30pm AEDT. This decision to cancel the webinar is in response to the comprehensive disclosure about 
the Company’s plans and activities provided in the December 2018 quarterly trading update accompanying 
the Appendix 4C, that was issued to the market on Thursday 31st January 2019.  
 
The Board of the Company has also decided not to conduct regularly scheduled investor webinars in the 
future. Instead the Company will provide comprehensive quarterly trading updates as well as information 
required under ASX continuous disclosure requirements. Further information about the Company’s 
marketing activities and product information is available on the Company’s website. 
 
For further information, investor or media enquiries, please contact: 
Email: investor@flamingo.ai 
 


